
Your Access PIN#
required to sign up for
online billing services.

Your roll number

Property owner names
and mailing address.

Final billing details. A
yearly calculation of
assessed value
multiplied by the tax
rate. This area also
shows a breakdown of
rates for municipal,
county and education.

Township currently
does not apply any
special charges or
credits.

Tear off remittance
slip. Detach to include
with your payment.

How to Read Your Tax Bill:

If you are registered
for a pre-authorized
payment plan this
note is your reminder
that payment is made
automatically and no
manual payment is
required.

If a mortgage company
is paying your taxes
the name and number
appears here. A copy is
submitted to your
mortgage provider.

Property address and
legal description
relating to the roll
number.

Summary of bill
charges. A past due
amount in brackets is a
credit. Total amount
due is the balance.

Your amount due and
the due date. This is
not applicable if you
are participating in a
pre-authorized
payments plan. Past
due amounts will
continue to accrue
interest until paid.


